
 

 

 

 

28 March 2018 

 

Congratulations… 

Refiloe Molapo (Grade 2S) had a baby brother join her family 

on the 12th of March. Congratulations on the arrival of your 

bundle of fun!  

 

 

Small reminders… 

If you are the hosting class, please avoid sending bubble-gum for our cake sales. 

We are unable to sell it, even if it is buried inside a lollypop ;)! 

 

 

 

Hopping into the holiday… 

It has been an exceptionally productive and busy term 1, but we are really happy with the  

progress our pupils are making. Just a reminder that our school follows a three term reporting 

cycle (Grade 2 – 7) and a two term reporting cycle (preschool). Your child’s first report will only be 

given out at the beginning of May.  

Grade 1 reports are given out at the end of term 1, the first week in September and the first 

week in December.  

 

Enjoy the Easter break with the extra family time and be blessed by the beauty of our Saviour’s 

sacrifice over this sacred season.  

 

After Care is open throughout the school holidays (excepting the public holidays). Should you wish 

to use our services and you are not a permanent After Care member, we charge R80 per morning 

and R150 full day.  

 

SCHOOL CLOSES TODAY AT 10H00 AND REOPENS ON MONDAY THE 9TH OF APRIL (NOT 

TUESDAY LIKE GOVERNMENT SCHOOLS). 

 

Prayerfully and playfully  

 

The Solid Foundations Staff  

 

 


